
  
Grades 6-8 Announcements   

 

Good Morning Students and Staff!  Today is Tuesday, September 6th, 2016   

 

  Lunch today will be Salisbury Steak, Green Beans, Fruit, and Pudding 

 

 
 

1.   Congratulations to the following students who are now members of student council.   

8th grade officers:  President – Olivia Harmon  Vice President – Ashely Nichelson  

Secretary – Presley Creasey  Treasurer – Grace Vincent      8th Grade Representatives – 

Sierra Karrick, Delaney Gray, Karleigh Hampton, and Makenna Buchanan.   

7th Grade Representatives -  Jenna Blankenship, Katie Gillespie, Kayla Gillespie, 

Alexander Huddleston, & Lucas Pitchford. 

6th Grade Representatives – Olivia Thoroman, Natalie Little, Austin Shellhammer, 

Madalyn Norman, and Rawley Eldridge 

 

For all student council memebers, your first meeting will be THIS Thursday, Sept 8th in 

Ms. Schuster’s room # 209.  The meeting will start promply at 3:15 and should last 

approximately 30 min.  If for some reason you cannot attend, please let Ms. Schuster 

know as soon as possible. 

 

2.   Anyone interested in joining Girl Scouts, there is a flyer in the office you can pick up 

and there will be a meeting Sunday, September 11th at the American Legion in Virden 

at 2:00. 

 

3.   The MS girls basketball parent meeting will be on Thursday, September 8th at 5:30 in 

the library. 

 

4.   Cheer practices this week are tomorrow Sept 7th and Thursday, Sept 8th from 3:15-5:00. 

 

5.   To all baseball and softball players, there will be sports pictures after school tomorrow 

Sept 7th.  Please pick up forms from the office today after the pledge. 

 

6.   All MS Students:  Please mark on your calendar that there will be Open House from 

6:00-7:30 on Thursday, Sept 15th for anyone that would like to come. 

 

7.   Attention all students: Don't forget, all students are being asked to sell at least 1 

magazine for the student council sponsored fundraiser. The profits from this will go 

toward school dances and other fun things through out the year; the more you sell the 

better! Collect as many emojis as you can- Every 2 sales earns you 1 emoji!  You also 

have the chance to earn $90 in gift cards, a bluetooth speaker, and other awesome 

prizes.  PLEASE REMEMBER: to be eligible for the limo ride and lunch at DiCarlo's, 

8 orders must be turned in by Wednesday September 7th. All orders are to be turned in 

to Ms. Schuster in room #209.  



 

 

 

 

Could the following student please come to the office after the pledge:  Matthew Starks 

 

 
 

Happy Birthday to the following students:  Yesterday on Sept. 5th to Nick Allen.  Please 

stop by the office sometime today for a treat. 

 

 

Please join me for a moment of silence at the time (20).  Thank you.  Now please 

stand for the pledge (5).  I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of 

America, and to the republic for which it stands, one nation, under God, indivisible, 

with Liberty and Justice for all.  

 

 

Thank You and have a great day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

  


